
STUDENTS OF LL.B. 6TH SEMESTER, 2016 ADMISSION BATCH ARE 

ADVICED TO COLLECT MARK SHEET & PROVISIONAL FROM COLLEGE 

AFTER 9/07/2019.  

 

FILLUP THE CLC FORM PROPERLY (WHICH IS IN WEB SITE) AND SEND 

THE SCAN COPY OF THE SAME TO chandra_sekhar0783@yahoo.com AND 

COME TO THE COLLEGE WITH THE SAME FIILUP FORM. IF YOU ARE 

DESIRED TO TAKE CLC IN THE SAME DAY OF TAKING MARK SHEET. 

 

 

 

 


